
Executive Committee & President Report - HC Board meeting, March 1, 2021

Submitted by J. Lemmenes 


1. Development Consultant Position:   Jennifer Brunk has resigned from her position as 
our Development Consultant per a conversation with Jean on January 23, 2021.  Her 
20-21 contract was never signed and no exchange of payment occurred the current 
season.  Jennifer has graciously given free consultation to Jean throughout the 
current development process.   She sincerely cares about the success of the Holland 
Chorale, and has offered to continue free consultation to Jean for the upcoming 
GNFS process.   


2. Development Report:  

•  I, Jean, will plan to continue overseeing our Development process while I am 

President if the Board agrees.  We need to start discussing what to do with the 
Development Consultation position for the future.  Should we keep it a paid 
position or make it a working board position? 


• Due to our current good standing budget, we will not solicit a concert sponsor for 
the upcoming April Concert.  Instead we will honor all those who have given this 
past season. Since we did not have a program book to list list donors, we will list 
them at the end of the video and also give a general verbal thank you on the video.  
Betty and Carol will work together on this project. 


3. Covid Protocol-For Spring recording sessions and possibly next fall rehearsals.  
Please read attachment and prepare for discussion and approval.  The protocol was 
put together by Jean, Patrick, Betty and Jenny.  


4. Board Recruitment- We will review current names on our list and add new names.


5. The Season End & next Season Start Up - Changes (Patrick) 



